
TO CELEBRATE 2019

JANUARY 2019 - 20% OFF

With this voucher, minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer.

FEBBBRUUUUUUUUUUAAARRY 2019 - 

With this voucher, minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer.

www.edenhair.co.uk

www.edenhair.co.uk

MARCH 2019 -  

With this voucher, minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer.

www.edenhair.co.uk

 

23 - 25 Junction Place, Haslemere, GU27 1LE

10% OFF

15% OFF

                ow, and we have reached the end of another amazing year 
             again and have achieved so much inside and outside of the salon. 

We have continued our commitment to ongoing education with practical in 
salon L’Oreal training and assessments, apprentices Laura, Emily, Jenna 
and Mae attended and passed their L’Oreal Express Colour Keys course, 
and Sarah and Angie took part in the first Retail Specialist Course, Aimee, 
Olivia and Sarah went on Sophia Hilton courses, (Sophia Hilton is a UK 
Leading Colour Specialist so these courses were amazing!) 

It has been exhilarating to see our Instagram account take off with                  
‘Insta-Friday’ being a big hit with our followers. Our team work so hard 
over the week to collect photos and videos of their hair styles and salon 
pictures which are showcased on a Friday on our social media. In other          
digital news, our online booking service has grown in popularity and is now 
equally as popular as calling us. 

As for our ever energetic team, Aimee and Julie have just completed a         
trek of the Himilayas, Jenna passed her driving test, Chloe is back from 
maternity leave, Sarah is doing fantastically in her running having just        
completed her 16th Marathon in Dublin, while Angie and Keith have 
continued to win prizes in the Gundog Trials. 

We say it every year, but this year was incredible at Goodwood Vintage 
Revival, being busy from 7am – 7pm Friday – Sunday and creating some 
truly stunning vintage styles. In other annual events, dressed as                    
cheerleaders, we hosted our summer fundraiser for Camelsdale School with 
a spectacular BBQ and cake sale.  

Thinking of our year ahead, we are excited to announce that the salon will 
be undergoing a huge refit next spring! Keep an eye out for your monthly 
newsletter email for all of the details.

Finally, and mostly importantly, thank you so much to our wonderful clients 
and all of your support throughout 2018 and we look forward to seeing you 
lots during 2019!

Have a marvellous Christmas 
and a very Happy New Year!
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REMEMBER YOU CAN 
BOOK ONLINE...
Follow the link on our website 
or on our Facebook page.

Follow us on Instagram 
@edenhair.haslemere 
for the latest trends 
and team news.

PHOTO?

Angie

Monday 17th December 9.00 – 22.00
Tuesday 18th December  9.00 – 22.00
Wednesday 19th December  9.00 – 22.00
Thursday 20th December  9.00 – 22.00
Friday 21st December  9.00 – 20.00
Saturday 22nd December  8.30 - 18.00
Sunday 23rd December  9.00 – 17.00
Monday 24th December  CLOSED 
Tuesday 25th December  CLOSED 
Wednesday 26th December  CLOSED
Thursday 27th December  9.00 – 18.00
Friday 28th December  9.00 – 18.00
Saturday 29th December  8.30 – 16.00
Sunday 30th December  CLOSED
Monday 31st December  9.00 – 16.00
Tuesday 1st January  CLOSED
Wednesday 2nd January  CLOSED
Thursday 3rd January  9.00 – 18.00
Friday 4th January  9.00 – 18.00
Saturday 5th January  8.30 – 16.00
Sunday 6th January  CLOSED
Monday 7th January  Back to Normal 



             E ON TREND FOR SPRING / SUMMER  2019
Our team have been doing our research and here is what we found... 

 

Get glam, gorgeous 
and ready to party! 

with a Party Hair Up do for just £40 (down from £66.50) 
in November and December 2018.

for our unmissable 
January, February & March 

MONEY OFF 
vouchers at the back of this newsletter 
to get your 2019 look with a discount!

£30
1/2 Leg Wax, 

Eye Brow Shape, 
Bikini Wax 
OR Lip wax.

This November & December

£55 
Cut & Blow Dry, 

Facial, 
Mini Manicure, 
Mini Pedicure. 

£35 
Blow Dry, 

Conditioning 
Treatment, 

Mini Manicure OR 
Mini Pedicure 

 

531 2 4

When choosing your outfits, think suits, neon, puff sleeves, pink, sheer layering and bows. When choosing your hairstyle, here are some ideas....

80’s party. Blunt cuts, shaggy bangs, and mullets of that era returned
to the runway, this time with a modern twist.

Twiggy. Models rocked baby bangs, exaggerated lashes and nude lips.

Sporty look. Headbands, bucket hats and caps.

Vintage/60s. Hair in pastel colours with styles 
varying from buzzcuts to classic chignons.

Finally, two words. Low ponytails!
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Here’s some of our top team party hair pictures from this year . . .  


